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Fellow Red Knights,  

   

 This year it has been another trying year for all. Not just for Red Knights but for our families, loved ones, friends, and at 

work. As we all know COVID has closed many countries and areas that make it hard for traveling. Due to the pandemic 

and travel restrictions the Convention Committee for the 2021 convention has cancelled the 2021 International 

Convention.  This was not an easy decision. It has broken their hearts to make this choice.  They put their heart and soul 

into planning this event for the past five years.   

As I was looking forward to this just as much as all members it’s just disheartening to know that we will not hold the 

Convention. Once a year we all come to International to see old friends and make new ones.  There were members that 

had planned to ride and come to their first Convention this year and visit the Memorial Hall.  I ask if you were planning 

on coming to the Convention, consider taking that time to plan a ride with members to a location to where you can 

meet other  chapter members and have a weekend together while making new friends. Call or email other chapters and 

make plans.   

If you have any questions or concerns, please contact your Regional Director.  
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